
My name is Xia Wang and I live in Eugene, Orgon. I am writing to support to pass the bills below: 
 
HB 4201: Requires deaths and certain injuries caused by police to be reported to the Attorney General 
 
HB 4203 Disallows police to use force that limits a person’s ability to breathe, including, but not limited 
to chokeholds. 
 
HB 4205 Requires a police officer to intervene when they see another cop engaging in “ act that is 
unethical or that violates law, rules or policy.” 
 
HB 4207 Establishes a state-wide database of policy disciplinary records. Makes that database public. 
 
HB 4208 Prohibits use of teargas and sonic weapons. 
 
I I have attended different protests in Salem, Eugene, and Portland in the past couple of years. All of 
them are peaceful and compassionate. They are unarmed and not threatening to citizens and police. 
Police implement any violence methods towards unarmed and peaceful protesters, which just cut off 
communication opportunities and escalate the situation. Please follow the constitution to protect free 
speech and gathering  to pass these legislation bills.   
 
Sincerely, 
Xia Wang 
 


